
 

First trailer launched for film about work of Talk To Loop
in communities in Philippines and Somalia

Monday 13 February, 2023

Humanitarian charity Talk To Loop has released the first trailer for a short film about its work in
communities in Somalia and The Philippines.

The film, titled Make All Our Voices Count focuses on how Loop's creation of an independent,
technology-based feedback system enables people in some of the world's most vulnerable communities
to have their voices heard by giving feedback about the humanitarian services they receive.

The film, produced by Out Of Office films and Fairpicture in association with Loop, will be launched at a
live Premiere event at 10am UK time, Monday March 20th on https://youtu.be/PlfHi84TgpY
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